From: Swanson-Nystrom, Helena 
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 4:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Honorary Plaque

Steve, 

Shaina Doar was given a plaque on May 29th, after participating in a ribbon cutting ceremony for Silver Spring Networks’ Chicago Office Opening. The event took place in Willis Tower. 

Shaina accepted it on behalf of the City and it will be kept in the Mayor’s Office.

Thank you,

Lena

Helena Swanson-Nystrom | Assistant to the Deputy Mayor | Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel

